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Pullman & Comley adds Trusts and Estates Partner in
Fairfield County

August 28, 2018
 

BRIDGEPORT, Connecticut: David B. Bussolotta has joined the Bridgeport office of Pullman & Comley, LLC as
a partner in the Trusts & Estates practice. Mr. Bussolotta is the second attorney to join the firm’s expanding
Trusts and Estates practice within the past three months, following the addition of Lauren C. Davies to the
practice in May.

“David adds impressive depth to our T&E team, particularly in the estate planning, probate and elder law
areas,” said Alan S. Parker, chair of the firm’s Trusts and Estates practice. “David’s experience in matters
ranging from probate and trust administration to litigating contested estates and administering
conservatorships will enable us to better serve an array of our clients’ legal needs.”

Mr. Bussolotta brings with him more than 15 years of primarily Trusts and Estates experience, having worked
the past eight years as a solo practitioner in Fairfield, Connecticut. He is a member of the Connecticut Bar
Association, the American Bar Association and Business Network International. He is an active member of his
community, serving on the Town of Easton’s pension board. He was also a coach for the Easton Little League,
the Redding Community Center and the American Youth Soccer Organization, and served as a former
assistant cub master for the Boy Scouts of America.

Mr. Bussolotta is admitted to the state courts of Connecticut. He received his undergraduate degree from
Sacred Heart University in 1990 and a J.D. from the Quinnipiac University School of Law in 2002.

About Pullman & Comley:

Pullman & Comley will celebrate its 100th anniversary in 2019 and is one of Connecticut’s largest firms,
providing a wide range of legal services to clients in the New England region, as well as throughout the United
States and internationally. Pullman & Comley’s major practice areas include business organizations and
finance; environmental, energy and telecommunications; government finance; health care; labor,
employment law and employee benefits; litigation; property valuation; real estate and lands use; regulatory,
and trusts and estates. The firm has offices in Bridgeport, Hartford, Stamford, Waterbury, and Westport,
Connecticut and White Plains, New York. The firm is an active member of the Law Firm Alliance, an
international affiliation of law firms. For more information, please visit www.pullcom.com.
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